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Tredegar Homeowner’s Association 
Board Meeting 
February 5, 2013 
 
 
The Board Meeting was held at the home of Curtis Mays at 6:00 PM on  
on February 5, 2013. 
 
Attendees:  Curtis Mays, Jason Landry and Elaine Giles 
 
The minutes from the January meeting were read and approved. 
 
The Treasurer’s report is $27,849.20 in Checking and $41,068.08 in Savings. 
 
The 2013 Taxes are in the process of being done by our accountant. 
 
Pine Needles will be arriving in early Spring.  They will be done by Turf Tech. 
 
Jason reported he had done some work on our website as there were a few 
issues. 
 
The next board meeting will be at 6:00 PM on March 5 at Curtis Mays home. 
 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted. 
 
Elaine Giles, Secretary 
 
 


